
1

   

  
     

   

             
          

 
 

 
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 2:48 PM 
To:  
Subject: EL21-019 
 
Mr. Kelley, 
 
Thank you for your message and interest in the EL21-019 docket. Your email will be posted 
under Comments and Responses in the docket. 
 
As a commissioner, I will be voting on the resolution of this docket. In order to avoid unlawful 
ex parte communication, I cannot discuss the specifics with you outside of a noticed, public 
meeting. 
 
We encourage those interested to follow along as the docket is processed and filings are added. 
Here is a link to the EL21-019 docket, and links to a rate info guide and an FAQ posted on the 
PUC’s website that may be helpful. 
 
Chris Nelson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




